
EMERGENCY
BROADBAND
BENEFIT

Helping Households Connect 
During the Pandemic

Do you want a faster internet connection for  
doctor’s appointments, working from home, or 

doing school work online?
You may be eligible for a discount on 

fast Internet Access!

If you receive Medicaid, SNAP, SSI, Housing Assistance, a Pell grant, 

other programs, or are struggling as result of COVID-19 you might 

qualify for the Emergency Broadband Benefit.

To find out more about the program and 

how to apply, visit: https://chc1.co/EBB

If you do not currently have Internet Access, 

you may also call: 860-510-7318


